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The Brothers of Charity Services
are preparing for this year’s 
Heritage Day at Lisieux Hall on
Friday 30th June 2017.

We would really appreciate any 
donations of unwanted unopened 
gifts, chocolate, wine etc. which 
can be used for prizes.

Your kind donations will help
us raise money for future
BOCS events for the people
we support!

Brothers of Charity Services in England

Donations for our Heritage Day

Please leave your donations at Lisieux Hall Reception or 
Thingwall Hall Reception.

For more information, please contact the
Marketing Team on:

marketing@brothersofcharity.org.uk

Thank you!


